
 

Beyond Words International (BWI) 
Providing healing arts and humanitarian assistance for trauma survivors. 
 

Social Media Policy 

BWI recognizes the value of social media as a powerful tool to raise awareness and support for 

our work. We also recognize the importance of protecting vulnerable communities from any form 

of exploitation. BWI has a stringent social media policy and requires that our volunteers adhere 

to the following guidelines: 

1. Volunteers ​MUST ​first get permission from Volunteer Team Leader before taking photos/videos.  

2. Volunteers may ​NOT ​post photos and videos of faces of the children. If a child’s face is in a 
photo you wish to post, please use an emoji or an app to blur the faces of the children.  

3. All media originally posted on BWI social media sites is available for volunteers to use as a 
means for fundraising & awareness on their personal accounts, as BWI already has permission 
for this media.  

4. Any idea or project using filming or photography must first get written approval from the 
Volunteer Team Leader.  

5. Please contact beyondwordsintl@gmail.com if you have any concerns or questions about 
acceptable media or the BWI Social Media Policy.  

 

I have read and will abide by the BWI Social Media Policy. 

 

_________________________________________________________________________
Printed Name Signature 

_______________________________ 
Date 

 

 

 

Thank you for volunteering with BWI! 


